
Important dates …  

3rd -31st  October  -  Harvest  
Fest iva l  

14th  October  -  Navratr i  -  
Dress in  t radi t ional  c lothes  

19th  October  -  Sharad Poonam
-  w ear  w hi te  

29th  October  -  Ha l loween -  
dress  up in a  Hal loween    
costume  

     October Newsletter 
What we will be learning  

Happy Birthday  
 

Aryan - 2 

Kaylan - 3 

 

 

Bluebell Room    

This month we will continue to talk about the 

body parts and ‘All about me’  

Parental Involvement: Please talk to your  

children about the different body parts.  Also 

send in your family pictures for us to display in the room. 

EYFS Link - Communication & language,   Understanding the 

World,  Personal, Social and  Emotional Development 

Tulip Room  

We will be learning about different festivals 

around the world. We will also be learning 

about the Autumn season. Children will 

learn about the changes in the season and learn new vocab-

ulary. 

Parental Involvement: Please do art and craft activities about 

the different festivals and bring them in to the Nursery 

EYFS Link -  Communication &       Language, Understanding 

the World 

Sunflower Room  1  

This month we are going to learn about    

the Autumn season and talk about all the 

changes that happen in the environment. 

Children will be encouraged to notice these 

and express their views at circle time. All related activities 

will be set out in the room to experience and enhance their 

knowledge. Children will also learn about ‘Navratri’ and 

‘Diwali’, celebrating these with related  activities. 

Parental Involvement - Talk and show children the changes 

when out and about. Help collect coloured dried leaves, 

conkers, firs and acorns 

EYFS Link:  Personal, Social & Emotional, Communication & 

Language, Physical, Understanding the World, Literacy,  

Inset  days 2021 

Friday 24th December 

We will also be closed 

on Friday 5th Novem-

ber (due to Ankoot) 



 

 

 

 

Policy of the Month   

Mobile Phone Policy    

We will be going through this in our 

next staff meeting also.  

  

Dentist Visits 

It is recommended that children visit 

the dentist when they turn 2 years 

old, this gives them confidence as 

they grow older. Please can all     

parents ensure they are registering 

with a local dentist and taking the 

children at their earliest                

convenience.  

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Contact  

Please can all parents ensure they 

have the nursery mobile number 

stored in their phone  

The number is 07722574698/020 

8909 9389 opt 1 

All emails to the nursery should go 

to enquiries.gns@sksst.org  

 

A huge thank you to all of the Parents and    

carers for their participation in the         

MACMILLAN Cancer Cake & Bake Sale.. We 

raised over £300 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunflower Room  2 

We will be learning about the      

Autumn season, we will be reading 

books about the weather and talk 

about the changes and also the 

type of clothes we need to wear. 

We will also take children to the park and collect 

leaves. 

Parental Involvement: Read and talk about the       

autumn season and take them to the park to see the 

difference in Autumn. 

EYFS LINK: Mathematics, Communication &        

Language, Physical Development, Understanding 

the World, Expressive Arts and Design 

 

Appropriate Clothing 

With autumn & winter approaching please dress your 

child appropriately, also please could all parents 

check their child's bag at the end of the week if they 

need spare clothes. Please ensure that all clothes are 

clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

Emergency Contacts  

Parents are reminded to ensure that correct contact 

numbers and names for all adults who can pick up 

your child in an emergency. We are unable to send 

the children home with anyone that you have not    

pre-notified us of.  This is important for the welfare of 

your child. 

 

 

 

  

  

 



1.6 Use of mobile phones and cameras 

Policy statement 

We take steps to ensure that there are effective procedures in place to protect children, young people, and vulnerable 

adults from the unacceptable use of mobile phones and cameras in the setting. 

 

Procedures 

Personal mobile phones 

Personal mobile phones belonging to our staff and volunteers are not used on the premises during working hours. 

At the beginning of each individual’s shift, personal mobile phones are stored in lockers, or in the office if a locker is 

not available.  

In the event of an emergency, personal mobile phones may be used in privacy, where there are no children present, 

with permission from the manager 

Our staff and volunteers ensure that the work telephone number is known to immediate family and the people who 

need to contact them in an emergency. 

Our staff and volunteers will not use their personal mobile phones for taking photographs of children on outings. The 

nursery mobile phone is taken on trips only and the only circumstance that is acceptable is the Nursery Manager who 

will take her phone if necessary if on the trip.   

Parents and visitors are requested not to use their mobile phones whilst on the premises. Visitors will be advised of a 

quiet space where they can use their mobile phone, where there are no children present. 

 

Cameras and videos 

Our staff and volunteers must not bring their own cameras or video recorders into the setting. 

Photographs and recordings of children are only taken for valid reasons, i.e. to record their learning and development, 

or for displays within the setting whilst children are present. 

Photographs or recordings of children are only taken on equipment belonging to the setting.  

Cameras are kept in the nursery office and the chip is deleted each day and photos are deleted off the computer 

when we have finished with these.  



Camera and video use is monitored by the manager in the setting 

Where parents request permission to photograph or record their own children at special events, permission will first 

be gained from all parents for their children to be included. 



                                         

 

OCTOBER EVENTS 

 

 

3rd -31st October - Harvest Festival - we will be collecting dry 

foods/tinned foods (Please ensure all items  are vegetarian and 

do not contain onion or garlic) 

 

Thursday 14th October - Navratri Festival - Dress in 

 traditional clothes   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 19th October - Sharad Poonam - come dressed in 

white 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 29th October - Halloween - Come dressed in Halloween costumes 

 


